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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are delighted to bring you this week’s updates and achievements from our school community. From outstanding 
performances in sports to remarkable academic endeavors, our students continue to shine and make us proud. Read on to 
discover the latest news and celebrate the successes of our talented pupils. 

Careers Assemblies  
This week has been an exhilarating journey for our students as we delivered a series of dynamic careers assemblies. These 
sessions were thoughtfully designed to ignite inspiration and expand their horizons, revealing the wide range of future 
pathways available to them. Throughout the assemblies, students delved into the essential skills, qualifications, and exciting 
opportunities that various careers offer.  

We believe these assemblies have not only provided valuable insights but also sparked vibrant discussions at home about 
future ambitions. It’s our hope that these conversations will emphasize the importance of aligning their academic subjects 
and skills with their personal interests and long-term goals.  

We are thrilled to see our students embark on this journey of self-discovery and look forward to supporting them every 
step of the way!  

Football Fixtures  
Following on from last week’s victories, we are thrilled to share some fantastic news from this week’s football fixtures. Both 
our Yellow and Red Ties teams have triumphed once again, showcasing their incredible skills and teamwork on the field. 
Congratulations to all the players for their hard work and dedication. Let’s continue to support and cheer on our teams as 
they strive for more successes in the upcoming matches! Match results are below: 

Yellow Ties 
EBA vs Ashcroft Academy 

6-4 

Red Ties 
EBA vs St John Bosco 

4-3 

Judo success   
We also want to extend a huge congratulations to our Blue Tie Rasheed M (year 8), who showcased their exceptional talent 
and determination by competing in the British Judo Association's Surrey Open. His hard work and dedication have truly 
paid off, and we couldn’t be prouder of his achievements!   

Key Dates 
We have some upcoming key dates for you to be aware of: 

• Thursday 24th October 5.15pm Year 7 Singing competition – please refer to the email that you should have 
received for more information.

• Friday 25th October – End of term, this will be a full school day as normal for all students.
• Monday 4th November – Start of Term, students will need to arrive by 8.35am. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and active participation in our school community. 

Best regards, 
Ms Dohel 
Principal

Blue Tie: Rasheed M 




